MEMO



TO: Mayor Hahs and Members of the Board of Aldermen

FROM: Larry Miller, Building & Planning Manager

DATE: August 29, 2025

SUBJECT: Application for Code Amendment – Home Occupations

A request for a zoning code amendment regarding home occupations will be submitted. This amendment is necessary to bring the City's ordinance into compliance with recent state statutes limiting municipal regulation of home occupations.

It is recommended that the Board of Aldermen approve the request and forward it to the Planning and Zoning Commission for review and recommendation.